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To Whom It May Concern:         

We recently had the privilege of welcoming Consuelo into our home to help us care for 
our newborn son. Consuelo was with us for one week and she primarily helped with 
scheduling as well as with night feedings. She worked with us and followed a regime that 
we felt was conducive to our family’s schedule. She also brought a great deal of 
information to the table and explained to us why she was doing what she was doing. I 
found this helpful because I/we were able to follow her lead after she left us. Consuelo 
was loving, kind and provided me with such great support. I was very sad to see her 
leave!   

I highly recommend her services to you and am certain that she will be an asset to you 
and your family.  If you have any questions please feel free to contact me.   

Regards,  
Jennifer & Jeffrey 
New Canaan, CT 


